
 

 

Thursday, 2 June 2022 

Dear Resident, 

Huon Contractors is working on behalf of Major Projects Canberra (MPC) to relocate utilities and upgrade local 
roads in preparation for a new transport interchange to be built on Callam Street. We would like to notify you 
about upcoming works to be undertaken outside of regular working hours. 
 

 

SEWER INVESTIGATION WORKS 
 
From Sunday 5 June 2022 to Tuesday 7 June 2022, we will be undertaking out of hours works (between 
8:00pm – 6:00am) to assess the existing sewer main on Callam Street. 
 
These works will involve jet cleaning the existing sewer in this area so that a portable camera can enter the 
existing sewer main to undertake a condition assessment.  
 
These works are required to be undertaken outside of regular hours as they must be carried out when the sewer 
line is least active. There will be no impacts to private sewer or water connections as a result of the works, and 
the operation of the existing sewer line will not be affected. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the local community during these works, however some noise 
may be experienced due to the recycler jet cleaning truck used to undertake this operation.  
 
We thank you for your co-operation in relation to these works and apologise for these inconveniences which are 
necessary to deliver the new transport interchange. 
 
If you have any queries related to these works or the project in general, please feel contact us via one of the 
below methods: 

E gabriel.turner@huon.net.au 
E citcampuswoden@act.gov.au 
P 0414 777 790 (Huon 24/7 Phone Line)  
 
For more information about the CIT Campus-Woden project and associated roadworks and traffic updates 
please visit www.act.gov.au/citcampuswoden 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Gabriel Turner 
Project Manager 
Huon Contractors

Out of Hours Works 
 3 nights between 5 June 2022 and 7 June 2022 
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